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I stand firmly opposed to this bill. It has far-reaching, and unacceptable implications 

to those of us who lawfully carry a firearm for the protection of our family. This 

creates an unintelligible patchwork of legal grey areas, making it incredibly difficult to 

know where we are allowed to lawfully carry our firearms. We are not in a position 

politically where we should be restricting the peoples’ rights to arms, and this bill is an 

aggressive overreach, with unacceptable ramifications to law-abiding citizens. Stop 

trying to restrict our rights to arms. This is not acceptable, and the outcomes of these 

right-restricting bills will determine my vote in the next election cycle. 


